
Hal Hoover 

I would like to see HB 245 heard in committee and forwarded on to a vote.  Performances of a 

mature/sexual/prurient nature should not be allowed in public venues.  The public, and more specifically 

minors and children, should not be subjected to nor exposed to this type of questionable 

"entertainment." 


